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March 2021 
 
Dear Village-Life Readers  
 
Two pieces of news for you this month. 
 
I previously reported that the Community Group had made an offer to purchase The Black 
Horse pub at the current market value, but that the owners had indicated that they did not 
want to sell at this price and were going to explore letting the pub to a commercial tenant. In 
the last few weeks, it appears that agents have been inspecting and photographing the 
premises. We await the owners opening the pub soon with an experienced tenant in place. 
 
On 17 February the Community Group was incorporated as a Community Benefit Society 
called The Black Horse Community Group Limited, registration number 8567. 
 
Thank you all for your continued support.  
 
Mike Petty – Chair  
 
Blackhorsecommunitygroup@gmx.com  
https://blackhorsecommunitygroup.com/ 


